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Dear Brothers and sisters, we send you our warmest greetings from Korça! 
 
Through this email we want to share our experience with the second generation team from London that visited us recently. 
 
This pioneering team is established by Mr. Martin Moloney, already familiar to us, with the support of headquarters of our 
movement in England and it aims the establishment of a model for sport activities and service projects in community. 
Through these activities we not only enjoy leisure or help communities but witness the people who participate in them. 
 
We had the pleasure of this team starting their mission in Albania in Korça city from 3 to 9 of August by holding several 
activities like: soccer, volleyball, camping, cleaning campaign in Lubonjë village. 
 
The camping took place in Morava Mountain, where we had the chance to share together and entertain each other – the 
members of the center, the mobilization team and the guests from London. 
 

 
 
The sports were held almost every day in the morning, sometimes more than once a day, with participation from members 
and guests. These activities are still ongoing. 
 

 
 

 
 
The cleaning campaign was organized in cooperation with one Ambassador for Peace Mrs. Klara Çela. We want to 
mention the fact that the national leaders, Mr. Gani Rroshi and some of the villagers joined this activity. 
 



 
 
We’d like to thank the team from London and all the brothers and sisters who joined in these activities and we wish that 
God’s blessings can be with you and your communities. 
 

 
 
 
 
 


